
  and 3123 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of the
same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more ({and} more), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  better 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + {better}, X far, (the) more (and more), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  far 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of the
same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X {far}, (the) more (and more), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  more 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and more), (so) much
(the {more}), rather.[ql

  more 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and {more}), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  more 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) {more} (and more), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  much 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and more), (so) {much}
(the more), rather.[ql

  rather 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of
the same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and more), (so) much
(the more), {rather}.[ql

  so 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of the
same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and more), ({so}) much
(the more), rather.[ql

  the 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of the
same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, (the) more (and more), (so) much
({the} more), rather.[ql

  the 3123 # mallon {mal'-lon}; neuter of the comparative of the
same as 3122; (adverbially) more (in a greater degree)) or
rather: -- + better, X far, ({the}) more (and more), (so) much
(the more), rather.[ql
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